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24

th
 June 2011. 

 
 
Alastair McNeill, 
Principal Development Plans Officer, 
South Lakeland District Council, 
South Lakeland House, 
Lowther Street, 
Kendal, 
Cumbria LA9 4DL 
 
 
Dear Mr M<cNeill, 
 
South Lakeland LDF – Holme. 
 
In response to your e-mail regarding  suggested sites for Local Employment Use, the Council has reconsidered the 
original proposals and has now concluded that M36 is not suitable for any development. 
 
Because site M35 can be accessed easily from Milnthorpe Road and, therefore, traffic would not have to use Moss 
Lane which is totally unsuited to use by commercial traffic, it is now considered that sites M35 and M35M together 
with site E48 could be regarded as suitable for Local Employment Use. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Carol Hayton 
Clerk to the Council 
 

Broadstone House, 
Milnthorpe Road, 
Holme, 
Carnforth, 
Lancs.,  LA6 1PS 
 


